
 

iPatientCare is All Set to Exhibit and Reveal the Interoperability Capabilities of Its Product 

Suite During HIMSS 2017 Event 

iPatientCare being one of the fastest growing private company of year 2016 and Healthcare IT 

Industry Leader in 2016 by IHE and HIMSS™ is all set to showcase its Interoperability Capabilities along 

with Peer to Peer Portal, Provider Portal and Patient Portal at HIMSS17 

 

Woodbridge, NJ, February 7, 2017 — iPatientCare, a pioneer in cloud-based ambulatory EHR and Revenue 
Cycle Management services announced today its plans to display the Interoperability capabilities of its 
product suite that includes Peer-to-Peer Portal, Provider Portal and Patient Portal at HIMSS17. 
 
HIMSSTM plays vital role in bringing thousands of health IT professionals, clinicians, executives and vendors 
from around the world to the same platform. Like every previous year, the HIMSS Annual Conference & 
Exhibition 2017 will host the most extensive technical exhibition and provide strongest networking 
opportunities to connect with thousands of industry leaders and other health IT professionals during the 
event. During 5 days, 300 sessions will take place with participation of 1,200 exhibitors and 45,000 
colleagues. HIMSS17 focused on interoperability, Population Health, Connected Health, Population Care 
Management and many other topics important for the global healthcare IT. 
 
iPatientCare being the first ConCert by HIMSS™ certified ambulatory EHR in 2015 and Healthcare IT 
Industry Leader in 2016 by IHE and HIMSS™ accepts its responsibility to pay its efforts to be on higher 
scale to satisfy expectation from industry professionals. iPatientCare works hard to deliver technologies 
that support patient-centric information architecture for evolving streamlined collaborative workflow 
among the healthcare professionals and patients. These results by enhanced quality of care, increased 
patient safety, reduced administrative overheads, and increased effectiveness of healthcare processes. 
 
“iPatientCare is committed to deliver improved outcomes and greater operational efficiency for 
healthcare organizations, shifting their gear to value based care and shared risk reimbursements 
environments to meet the increased challenges brought about by healthcare reform. At HIMSS17 
iPatientCare is looking forward to showcase its solutions that will help healthcare professionals succeed 
during their transition to value driven system by demonstrating its product suite for Interoperability, 
Patient Engagement, and Coordinated Care” said Udayan Mandavia, CEO, iPatientCare. 
 
iPatientCare looks forward to meeting with other innovators, influencers, and attendees across the globe 
at booth #3331 on the exhibit floor at the event HIMSS17. 
 

 
About iPatientCare: 

iPatientCare, Inc. is a privately held medical informatics company based at Woodbridge, New Jersey. The 

company’s unified product suite includes Electronic Health/Medical Record and integrated Practice 
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Management/Billing System, Patient Portal/PHR, Health Information Exchange (HIE), and Mobile Point-

of-Care Solutions for both Ambulatory and Acute/Sub-acute market segments. iPatientCare has been 

recognized as a preferred MU partner by numerous Regional Extension Centers (REC), hospitals/health 

systems, and professional academies.  

iPatientCare EHR 2014 (2.0) has received 2014 Edition Ambulatory Complete EHR certification by ICSA 

Labs, an Office of the National Coordinator-Authorized Certification Body (ONC-ACB), in accordance with 

the applicable eligible professional certification criteria adopted by the Secretary of Health and Human 

Services (HHS).  

Full certification details can be found at ONC Certified Health IT Product List. 

The ONC 2014 Edition criteria support both Stage 1 and 2 Meaningful Use measures required to qualify 

eligible providers and hospitals for funding under the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA). 

Visit www.iPatientCare.com for more information. 

Follow iPatientCare on Twitter, LinkedIn or Facebook. 
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